
 

 

CPNS is busy getting ready for a healthy, safe and fun new year! Our first day of 

school is set for September 9, 2020. We cannot wait to have our halls filled with 

laughter and learning again!  

 

We are still registering for our M/W/F morning preschool classes. Due to new 

COVID-19 Guidelines from the NJ DCF Office of Licensing, we have made changes 

to our class offerings for the 20/21 school year. Each class is capped at 10 

students, so spots are filling up fast! As the year progresses, we hope to add some 

Enrichment classes and in-class lunch programs back into our schedule.  

 

CPNS has been working hard to modify our daily schedules to allow more outside 

time for each class throughout the 2.5 hour preschool session. More time will be 

allotted for playground use as well as nature and learning walks throughout the day. 

When inclement weather causes our classes to spend more time inside, students 

will work their way around our wonderful classroom centers in small groups, each 

group having their own toys and supplies. Every student will have their own pencil 

box with activity supplies such as crayons, glue sticks, scissors and play doh. We 

are finding new ways to have fun and learn while keeping our students and teachers 

safe and healthy!  

 

If you are interested in finding out more about our 2.5, 3’s or Pre-K classes, please 

contact Jessica Corriveau at ​cpns@cranburycpns.org​. We love to share our 

nurturing, loving school environment with prospective families!   

 

May God bless you all with a wonderful, healthy and happy summer!!!  
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